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DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)


Draft regulations and Order to be made under the Licensing Act 2003 has now been published.

The regulations provide much of the procedural detail of how the new licensing regime will operate, including proposed details for forms, plans and operating schedules.  The consultation covers personal licences, hearings, premises licences, club premises certificates, transitional arrangements and licensing registers.  The regulations do not refer to the fees, consultation on this is expected within the next month.

The purpose of the consultation is to seek views about the draft regulations.

A response to the consultation is to be made by the Institute of Licensing, of which Salford is a  member.  This response will be made to the Secretary of State within a period of eight weeks.

Members are asked to note this report.

